
1

Saunders, Richard L. - PDR

From: Dale Goodrich <dalergoodrich@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, November 15, 2021 9:44 AM

To: PDR Land Use Admin

Subject: 335 Charmian Rd

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize the sender's 

address and know the content is safe. 

 

   

To whom it may concern,  

 

I live in the neighborhood of Charmian Road.  The land in question is underwater 6-8 months out of the 

year.  The property filters runoff rainwater from the large hill behind it (up Hillwood Road) and feeds 

DIRECTLY into the river only 150 yards away.  The stream in front of the property flows steadily the whole 

year and any construction or disruption to this would be devastating to the river and its wildlife.  The owner of 

this property knows that its not buildable... as they have been trying to build on it for 50 years.  PLEASE 

PROTECT this land, as it acts as an important buffer between the Hillwood neighborhood and the river.  Any 

construction or disruption would have very negative consequences. 

 

Thank you 

 

Dale R. Goodrich 

 


